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Chair’s Corner 
Kathy McIntire Sutton, Chair 

 
 
While there is so much going on in the world, we still have so much to be grateful for like our 
freedom, our family, our homes, our health, our friends, and each other. Each one of us are 
special and unique. Let us stop, ponder, and remember of the good things that has happened 
during this past year. This is the time of the year for us to show love, forgiveness, kindness, 
caring, and gratitude to one another.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


